
Requests for shortened business hours or temporary closure to restaurants, karaoke 

venues, and nightlife establishments that serve alcohol in Aichi Prefecture  

 

To the owners of restaurants and karaoke venues in Aichi Prefecture 

The Aichi Prefectural Government was requesting to shorten business hours to prevent 

further spread of infection to businesses in Sakae and Nishiki districts in Nagoya. A grant 

will be paid if these businesses complied with the requests. 

 

This time, we expand the areas and extend the period on business restrictions.  

 

Extension of restriction period  

25 days starting from Friday, December 18, 2020, through Monday, January 11, 2021 

*Previously, only Sakae and Nishiki districts in Nagoya were under business restriction  

from Sunday, November 29, 2020, through Friday, December 18, 2020. 

For more details, please check below. 

https://www.pref.aichi.jp/site/covid19-aichi/korona1127.html 

 

Areas under business restrictions 

All over Aichi Prefecture 

*Until Thursday, December 17, 2020, certain areas of Sakae and Nishiki Districts in 

Naka-ku, Nagoya, had been subjected to business restrictions. 

 

Details of the request 

Business facilities subject to the request 

Nightlife establishments such as so-called cabaret clubs or host clubs that serve food and 

beverage, bars or nightclubs that serve food and alcohol, and karaoke venues that serve 

alcohol 

 

Shortened business hours 

Open after 5:00 and close before 21:00 

 

Grant amount 

40,000 yen per day and maximum 1,000,000 yen to each business facility 

 

Application method 

Register your business in the list of “safety- and security-declared facility” on the Aichi 

https://www.pref.aichi.jp/site/covid19-aichi/korona1127.html


Prefectural Government website, and obtain and display the PR sticker and poster. 

 

Apply here for the PR sticker and poster: 

https://www.pref.aichi.jp/site/covid19-aichi/anshinpr2.html 

 

Necessary documents on provisional basis 

1. Application form for the grant 

2. Proof of business operation 

3. Documents that prove shortened business hours 

4. Documents for identification 

5. Written oath 

6. Documents to confirm your bank account 

 

Where to consult: 

Aichi Covid-19 Citizen Consultation Call Center 

Phone number: 052-954-7453 

Opening hours: Every day, 9:00-17:00 

*Except for Tuesday, December 29, through Sunday, January 3 

*Consultations in Japanese only 

 

If you need an interpreter, please call the Aichi Multicultural Center. However, the Aichi 

Multicultural Center will not be able to assist with detailed questions on the grant system 

or Covid-19 measures of the Aichi Prefectural Government. 

Aichi Multicultural Center 

Phone number: 052-961-7902 

Opening hours: Monday-Saturday, 10:00-18:00 

Languages available for interpretation: Portuguese, Spanish, English, Chinese, 

Filipino/Tagalog, Vietnamese, Nepali, Indonesian, Thai, Korean, Burmese 

 

Reference 

Please check the Aichi Prefectural Government Official Site. 

https://www.pref.aichi.jp/site/covid19-aichi/kyouryokukin2.html 
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